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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 21st May 2007





       Question No. 9
QUESTION: Councillor Karen Warren

To ask the Manager if he would include on the existing rota for grass cutting in the Homelawn area, 2 specific areas (Details supplied), which in recent years have not been cut on a regular basis, and if these parcels of land could be included in the rota and cut over the coming weeks, and if he will make a statement on the matte?"

 

REPLY:
The large grass verge opposite (Details supplied), is included on the existing grass cutting rota for the area and is generally cut on a cycle of every 14-16 days.  The open space between Homelawn Gardens and the local school incorporates a steep bank which is too steep for maintenance by the normal grass cutting machines used in the area and can only be maintained with a flail-type pedestrian mower.  The frequency with which this area is cut is therefore dictated by staff resources available and is generally undertaken on a periodic basis, usually bi-monthly.  With regard to the inclusion of the school in our grass cutting programme, the grounds are not in the control of South Dublin County Council and are outside of our remit.      

